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This winter, Seneca is inviting all students to create augmented reality artwork to raise awareness of equity, diversity and inclusion, and sustainability

at Seneca. This exciting opportunity gives students a chance to have their work showcased across Seneca and win great prizes, including the chance

to apply for an Adobe Creative Residency Community Fund grant.

Help us promote the ARt for Change project to your students. Contest closes March 29, 2021.
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View the December 2020 issue of the Academic Newsletter.
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